
Christmas in the Past:  
A Special Event for Key Stage 1 pupils 

Strangers’ Hall Museum, Norwich 
20th, 21st, 22nd , 24th November 
4th, 5th, 8th and 9th December 

10.00-12.00pm or 12.30-2.30pm 
 

 
 

Come along to Strangers’ Hall Museum for a special festive 
occasion designed just for Key Stage 1 pupils. 
 
During this event your pupils will: 
 
• take a tour of the specially-decorated historic 

rooms and find out about how people in Tudor, 
Victorian and Georgian times celebrated 
Christmas 

 
• handle original Christmas-related objects from 

our collections 
 
• make a historic Christmas decoration to take 

home 
 

 

 

The cost of the event is £2.00 per pupil. 
Accompanying adults are free and entry to the 
museum is free as well. 
 
Booking for this event is essential. So please 
telephone to make to book in your class. 
 
 
 

If you would like to bring your class along to this event or to find 
out more then please call Colin Hynson, Museum Education 
Officer, on (01603) 495891. 


	Come along to Strangers’ Hall Museum for a specia

